
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 
 
And He shall stand and feed His flock 
In the strength of the LORD,  
In the majesty of the name of the LORD His God; 
And they shall abide, 
For now He shall be great 
To the ends of the earth; 
And this One shall be peace. 

     Micah 5:4 
 

 
FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 

 
Tim and Bekah Felten work at Woodland Acres Bible Camp in 
Green Forest. Just as the main camping season was winding 
down, they celebrated the arrival of their first baby Eli, born 
August 6.  Pray for their adjustment as new parents and wisdom 
in rearing Eli, for good health for all 3 of them, and for their 
service at the camp to be well pleasing to the Lord.   
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Sunday – 3:00 PM  Girls’ Study 
Tuesday – 9:30 AM  Women of the Cross 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM  Prayer Meeting 
Thursday – 9:45 AM  Ladies’ Bible Study 
 
Today is our regular Fourth Sunday Fellowship Dinner.  We 
trust you’ll be able to stay with us for this time. 
 
The Pastoral Search Committee will meet today after the 
Fellowship Dinner.  Be in prayer for them. 
 
 
  

Sunday 
August 24, 2008 

 
 

Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Message                          John Glasser 
 

More about Jesus, again 
John 10:1-18 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Youth Group                                                                   5:30 PM 
 
Evening Service                                                              6:00 PM 
 
Message                                                         Steve Barthelemy 

 
Not What My Hands Have Done 

Philippians 3:1-6 
 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
The Thursday Ladies’ Bible Study starts up again this 
Thursday, studying Galatians, meeting at Gay Wheat’s home at 
9:45 AM.  All ladies, all ages are welcome!  
 
Plan ahead to join us on Sunday evening, September 7, when 
we will be having a Teacher Appreciation Night.  We are 
thankful for those who teach each week and want to take this 
opportunity to express our thanks.  Join us on this evening. 
 
The Adult Choir will be having its first rehearsal on 
Wednesday night, September 3, at 8:00 PM.  We invite you to 
come and participate in this important ministry. 
 
 


